
P. E . CROWL EY 

230 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YO R K 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

Mey 7, 1945. 

Sundey I read with great pleasure and satis-

faction the account of your reunion with your son, 

who had been a prisoner of the Germans. It is a 

wonderful story, and I want to congratulate you and 

extend my very best wishes for the future of the 

young man and yourself. 

With kindest regards, believe me 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 


